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Gentlemens: 

For the past three years, our Ladies'' Auxiliary of the Mikvah of Baltimore Jointly with the Women's Branch U.0.J.C. has been sponsoring public lectures 
on the subject of Taharas Hemishpocho with well-known out-of-town speakers, 
(Actually our organization does the work ,but for various advantages for both 
organizations, we sponsor it jointly.) DPwe've been quite successful in 
getting a fine pesponse from the community. We usually average between 200 
and 300 people.> After the lecture, we distribute booklets on the subject. 

We've just received the booklet by Rabbi Norman Lamm on this topic, and from what I've read so far, am extremely pleased with this book. It is well 
written; much research has gone into it; his entire method of presentation 
will certainly appeal to the more intellectual young people, 

The small pamphlets we've been distributing have cost us a very nominal Sum, but we would very much like to distribute Rabbi Lamm's booklet, and 
wonder whether you can give us a special rate, 

Once @ year, we also sponsor a Bridal Tea to which we invite all lho and ‘[ PP for the year, have a speaker, give them the U.0.J3:C. booklet 
on Keshrus and a booklet on Taharas Hamishpocho. For this particular affair, 
Rabbi Lamm's book would certainly be extremely appropriate. 

The problem now is a financial one. The only income our organization has is from the $5.00 annual dues which each member pays. This money goes towards the upkeep of the Mikvah. 

Would you please let me know what would be the minimum charge for Rabbi Lamm's book and whether there is any possibility of receiving some as a con- 
tribution towards our projects. 

I am the cultural chairman of our organization and have been chairman of these lectures for the past few years. I've also been conducting lectures on this topic to smaller groups. 

We would be sincerely appreciative for any cooperation you can offer us. Since this year's lecture is scheduled>/’/efor Sunday, June 5th, we would appreciate you giving this matter your immediate consideration, 
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8. Mendel Feldman 


